
Subject: Re: Media District Security Patrol decal
From: Jim Omahen
Date: 02/19/2016 08:06 AM
To: Juan Frias

Many thanks once again Juan, everyone really loves the design you created for us!

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Juan Frias <juan@dzinersign.com>
Date: Friday, February 19, 2016 at 8:11 AM
To: 'Jim Omahen' <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: <print@copymathollywood.com>, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
Subject: RE: Media District Security Patrol decal

Hello Jim.
Here are the scalable files and all necessary versions.
Thank you for your business.
--Juan
 

 

Juan A. Frias
Juan@DzinerSign.com
www.DzinerSign.com
P 323.467.4467 x104
F 323.467.4494
1.877.EXPOSE.Me
Notice_of_Change

 
 

 
 
 
From: Jim Omahen [mailto:jim@mediadistrict.org] 
Sent: Thursday, February 18, 2016 1:20 PM
To: Juan Frias
Cc: print@copymathollywood.com; Lisa Schechter
Subject: Media District Security Patrol decal
 
Juan, I spoke with our printing production guy (Bob Gerholdt) at CopyMat and told him you would be sending to him the design files of the 
BID Security badge.  I have cc’ed Bob on this message.
 
Also, please send me a copy of design files as well.  Thanks! 



 
--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org
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